
Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

Here we are on the final countdown! The FOSA School Fair was a huge success on Saturday,

raising over £1000! The weather didn't dampen our spirits and it was so lovely to see so many

families having a great time! Thank you for all of your generous contributions to the tombola and

raffle, to FOSA for organising another wonderful event for the benefit of the school, and to our staff

members, families, and Year 6 children for helping us set up the stalls across Friday and Saturday.  

You should have received your child's school report on Tuesday - hopefully you were pleased with

your child's progress throughout this academic year, and were able to see areas for them to work

towards during the next school year. If you would like to discuss your child's school report in more

detail, please do get in touch, We would very much appreciate it if you could take a few minutes

to complete and return the feedback form that was enclosed with your child's report.  

We also found out our KS2 SAT's results this week, and we couldn't be more proud of each and

every one of our Year 6 Juniper class for their wonderful results. The results aren't indicative of your

amazing individual personalities but they do show the hard work, determination and effort that

you put into every single test. Thank you to Mrs Oliver and Mrs Jones for supporting the children

through their tests. What a fabulous way to end your primary school journey, Juniper class! 

Wednesday was transition day in school where all of the children EYFS right through to Year 5

spent time in their new classrooms with their new teachers ahead of the new school year in

September, We hope that your child enjoyed their time in their new surroundings,.  

Please make sure to log in to your Seesaw app to see lots of information about what your child

has been learning in class each week. You will also see video round ups of the

week and your child's class curriculum. 

Wishing you a very happy weekend,

Mrs Cox
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Robert della-Spina, the Director of Performance and Standards for our Trust, would like to invite you
to participate in a vital project aimed at collecting your valuable information and views regarding
your child's education and the overall school experience. The Our Lady of Lourdes Trust firmly believe
that parental engagement is a foundation of our pupils’ success. Your perspective, opinions, and
feedback are invaluable to us in shaping the educational journey of your child and enhancing the
quality of our school and wider Trust community.

To ensure that your views are listened to we have launched an online survey. This survey provides you
with an opportunity to share your thoughts on various aspects of your child's education, the school
environment, and areas where we can further improve.

Please visit the following link or scan the QR code on the right and give your views by the 17th July: 
https://forms.office.com/e/HQXYp1hQ7r

 

Dear Lord, I know that
sometimes I forget to praise
You. I know my faith
weakens and I even doubt
You when things are
particularly hard. But, in the
end I am always grateful
that You love me
unconditionally and see to it
that I always rise to a new
day.

Amen.

A MESSAGE FROM MRS COX

Let all that you do be done in love. 
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MINDFULNESS

OUR LADY OF LOURDES TRUST - PARENT SURVEY 
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A reminder that the resources from the Anna Freud National Centre for Children and
Families and Mentally Healthy Schools have lots of information on how to support
your child as they start a new school year in September, or leave primary school to
start secondary school. These resources include a Self Care Plan for your child to work
through and top tips on how to make friends. The Self Care Plan can be accessed
here and would be a great summer activity for all children to complete. 
  
Please click here for the full page of links and resources. It is definitely worth taking
the time to look through the links and using the resources to help you and your child
talk through any feelings that they may have at this time of change. 

Many happy returns

to...Emelia in Year 6 Juniper

class who is 11 today, Alex in

Year 4 Acacia class who is 9

tomorrow, and Charlie S in

Year 6 Juniper class who is 11

on 18th July! 

We all wish you a very happy

birthday; enjoy your

celebrations! 

 

ATTENDANCELUNCH MENU AS OF 17TH JULY 

NEWS FROM OUR CATHOLIC PARISH OF SAINT MARY AND SAINT AUGUSTINE

Our whole school attendance this week was

91.65%. Our attendance by class is as follows:

Cedar - 100.0%

Sycamore - 95.68%

Acacia - 90.31%

Willow - 82.68%

Juniper - 99.42%

74 of our pupils had 100% attendance this

week.
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FOSA SCHOOL FAIR

Here are some of our St. Augustine's Got
Talent KS2 entrants performing at our
Summer Fair on Saturday! The crowd
went wild for their performances: sign
language, jazz singing and an original
song! 

Our school virtues of Confidence and
Determination were in full force - well
done to you all! 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS DATES

Please be reminded of the

upcoming dates for our Year 6

Juniper class: 

Tues 18th July - Roots to Food Gala

Dinner - children to stay at school

from 3.15pm. Drinks upon arrival at

6pm,  dinner at 6.30pm

Weds 19th July - Leavers

performance - children to be back

at school for 6pm, show starts at

6.30pm

Thurs 20th July - Leavers Mass will

now be in our school hall - 1.30pm

Friday 21st July - 9am Leavers

Assembly at 9am followed by

Parent Brunch and rounders.

CHILDREN DEALING WITH CHANGE AT THE END OF THE ACADEMIC YEAR.

Belief in Brief: Are you a parent or carer of a school aged child? Would you like to
know more about the Catholic faith? Why not join a programme that brings parents
together from across the Diocese of Nottingham to do just that? 

Starting in the Academic Year 2023-2024 the Diocese of Nottingham will be offering
'Belief in Brief', a space twice every half-term for parents to meet online for an hour
(just after school drop off) to explore a different aspect of the Catholic faith. 

Each session will have a short input followed by the opportunity to discuss this
together and ask questions that you have.
 
For more information and to book a place please visit the NRCDES website here.

L- R; Rose, Sylvie and Harri

https://www.annafreud.org/media/18656/my-self-care-plan-primary.pdf
https://mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/resources/
https://bookwhen.com/nrcdes#focus=ev-shh8-20230907093000

